
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Tena koutou nga matua nga whaea me nga whanau katoa 
 
Due to a nation wide Teacher Strike this Wednesday 15th August, Waima School will be closed on 
this day. We apologise for the inconvenience that this may cause. 
 

SCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY - WEEK 4 FRIDAY 17TH AUGUST 
SENIOR SNOW TRIP - WEEK 9 MONDAY 17TH - FRIDAY 21ST SEPTEMBER 

 
Our school Cross country is a major fundraiser for our Kura. Along with other stalls we are planning to have a cake                      
stall and also a hangi.  Any donation of cakes or hangi items would be so much appreciated.  
If you are able to donate something on the list below, then please fill in the form below and return to school. 
We are sending out Hangi tickets to parents and caregivers. If you are able to purchase a Hangi please return with                     
your ticket to the school. We are also selling Hangi on the day. $10 a hangi. Please support this Hangi - all money                       
will go towards the snow trip in September.  Please return tickets if you are unable to sell them. 
 
Thank you so much Justin for dropping off wood for hangi today.  
 

Donation Name Quantity I will be able to donate 

Pork pieces Justin 40-50 pieces 

Chicken pieces Tony 
Merepaea 
Wirangi Whanau 

5kg 
5kg 
1 bag 

Beef pieces Kepa/Rebecca  

Kumara   

Pumpkin Chelsea 5 

Watercress Danny  

Cabbage   

Carrots Ang 2x 1.5 kg 

Onions Ang  
Wirangi Whanau 

2x 1.5kg 
1 

Butter   

Tomato sauce Ang  2 bottles 

Sausages Julius  

Tinfoil Wirangi Whanau 1 
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FIREWOOD Tony  
Justin  

 

Cakes / biscuits Rebecca  

Hamper Raffle donation Rebecca  

Money to purchase items Emma  $40.00 

Task   

ASSIST WITH PACKING THE HANGI Wirangi Whanau 
Rebecca 
Chelsea 
Duncan 

 

ASSIST WITH PUTTING DOWN AND LIFTING THE       
HANGI 

Justin 
Kapene 
William 
Jarryd Wirangi 

Hangi will be at the school 
The school has limited spades and shovels so can         
you bring your own shovels and spades. 

 

Room 1 and 2 News 
Room 1 children were making leaf rubbings.Here are some of their stories. 
My leaf is red. I coloured my leaf with a red crayon. ​Amaia is learning to write the sounds she hears in words and                        
find words she knows from her alphabet card. 
 
My leaf is brown. Hone Heke is able to draw a picture, tell a story and remember his story to share with someone                       
else.  
My leaf is big and pink. I have a leaf it is brown. Anahera is learning to find word that she knows how to spell, and                          
to write the sounds she hears in words. 
 
Room 2 are learning about Chinese New Year this week as part of our topic study on celebrations around the world.                     
We have learnt that the celebration lasts for 15 days and is in February. They celebrate by having a dragon parade                     
and a lantern festival. The students are going to be learning more about some of the other traditional practices that                    
take place during this time.  
 
This week is Maths Week. Room 2 are participating in this by engaging in a range of online activities that involve                     
using their maths knowledge to answer questions and solve problems. One of the activities that they will be                  
completing daily is called the ‘Survivor Series’, the students have to correctly answer a series of questions to receive                   
the magic word for the day. At the end of the week the students who have collected the word for each day will be                        
able to find where the treasure is. 

 

Room 3 News 
Last Wednesday Kani attended the Kaikohekohe Cluster e-symposium at Northland College. The first thing we did                
was what they call a Digital Breakout, it was so much fun. I worked with students from other schools in the cluster                      
and made some new friends. Then I shared what I do in class with people who came to see what I was up to. I had                          
the best time ever and am looking forward to doing it all again next year.                        Kani 
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On Thursday Whaea Portia came to visit us again to share her ‘World Cup’ victory. We were blown away by the                     
amount of medals and the WORLD CUP - Nellie. It was an amazing experience to hold this cup, it was so special. We                       
would like to thank Mrs Davidson for asking Portia to come and visit us. Portia also spoke to us about her journey to                       
get to be the sportsperson she is today. Thank you Whaea Portia. 
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Sporting Events This Term 
Irene Gubb will be coming in this term to run a Netball is School Programme date TBC. 
James Coleman will be coming in on the 4th and 11th Sept to run Football in schools programme. 
 
Ohaeawai Cross Country ​22nd August. 
Year 7 & 8 Soccer Day ​29th August, Rawene. 
Junior Tabloid Sports day year 0 - 3, ​5th Sept, Rawene 
Ki - o - Rahi ​7th Sept​, student lead. 
 

Cultural Festival Update 
Te Ahurea Kapahaka o te Tonga o Hokianga 
Date. Friday 9th of November 2018 
Week 4, Term 4 
Location. Te Kura o Waima 
20 minute time slot 
 

 

Jenny Colebrook 
Principal 
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